Stanley's Sanitary Service

January 20, 2019

Secretary

Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission
P O Box 47250

Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Dear Secretary:
RE: Stanley’s Sanitary Service G-86
This transmittal letter is for the 4*" Revision of Tariff No. 3 pages 2 and 30.

These revisions are solely to clarify the charges under the Type of Material
tires.

A copy of the previously submitted Cowlitz County notice of disposal rate
increase is included. The disposal rate effective on January 1, 2020, was previously
approved in the 3" Revision of Tariff No. 3 on December 19, 20109.

Sincerely,

CrystZI Stanley, Manager

Cell: 360-560-1145

20 Hedlund Road e Cathlamet, WA 98612
(360) 795-3369 e FAX (360) 849-4032 » Email: stanleyssanitary@centurytel.net



